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From: emily.adams710@gmail.com
To: Schwager, Zachary D.
Subject: Please GRANT Case number 21- variance 0099
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 12:37:45 PM


CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro.?Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe


Good Afternoon,
I am writing to say that we are in favor of The Hardens at 506 Tiffany Lane being able to build their garage. They
have done a beautiful job of bringing a once eyesore on the street back to life and in turn helped drive up the
property value of the neighborhood. I have no doubt that the architecture of the new structure will keep with the
general character of the existing house and neighborhood.  Due to the odd shaped lot that the house sits on, they
seemingly have no choice but to build what they are proposing. The variance that they are asking for is small and
would likely go unnoticed. There are several other homes in the neighborhood with forward facing garages with the
facade being in front of the primary structure. The unique build of each home in the neighborhood is what makes
Rolling Fields so special.


Thank you,
Emily and Weston Adams
 3718 Fairway Lane


Sent from my iPhone
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